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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

20th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
POTENTIAL WILLOW 1 CLASS TRIP 
 
We are looking to arrange a visit to The Etches Collection Museum and Kimmeridge Bay, as part of 
our learning about ‘What lies beneath the surface?’.  This will be a full day of exploring where the 
children will get a real feel for how fossils and different rock types form with hands on, exciting and 
enjoyable learning.  The children will have a guided tour of the museum as well as completing 
activities on site, walk the Kimmeridge walking trail and receive expert knowledge at Kimmeridge 
Bay where children will be able to see fossils and rock formation in the real world! 
 
We have been able to arrange this activity for the price of £18.22 per child, which includes 
transport and museum entry. We recognize that this is more costly than children’s previous 
learning activities however, due to COVID, the pupils have not had a trip this year so we have made 
the decision to offer this one main trip and make it into an unforgettable experience.  The children 
will really benefit from the Etches Collection’s wealth of knowledge. 
 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead 
with the visit.  Therefore, we are asking for parents and carers to make a commitment to pay 
before we make a booking.  You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under “Products” 
rather than “Trips”) or please email to confirm your commitment to pay via 
school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk by Friday 24th June. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Rockstar 
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